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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  

DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 
 

TUESDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 2015 
COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 

 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor M Veitch 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Mrs L Gillingwater, Clerk 
 
Apologies: 
Councillor P McLennan 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
 
1. Minute of the Meeting of 28 October 2014  
 
The Common Good Committee agreed to approve the minute of the meeting of 28 
October 2014. 
 
 
2. Application for Assistance – Dunbar Tablers 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar Tablers for 
funding of £2450 to fund the Dunbar Fireworks Display on 6 November 2015. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously to grant the application and 
provide the sum of £2450, subject to a variation of the budget to be considered by 
the Council on 27 October 2015. 
 
Post-meeting note 
Following the meeting, Adrian Girling of The Ridge, Dunbar, advised that the funding 
awarded to The Ridge by the Council in June 2015 had not been used as planned 
and he requested that the funding awarded be redirected to a similar project, 
providing work placements for school pupils.  The Committee agreed unanimously to 
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allow The Ridge to retain £1550 of the allocated funding for this purpose and to use 
the remaining £910 to fund the Dunbar Fireworks Display in full. 
 
 
3. Application for Assistance – Coast to Coast Surf School and Scottish 

Surfing Federation 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Coast to Coast Surf 
School and Scottish Surfing Federation for funding of up to £1750 to fund a national 
surf event in Dunbar in October 2015. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed to reject the application on the grounds that 
there were insufficient funds available in the budget to support this event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed  ........................................................ 

 
  Councillor Norman Hampshire 
  Convener of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 
 


